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The special meeting of the Rothbury Village Council was called to order in the Village 
Hall at 7:00pm by President Vern Talmadge.

 

Council members present were Autum Drake, Mike Harris, Denise Kurdziel and Troy 
Voorhees. Absent were Jim Fekken and Dylan Zuniga.

 

Also present were Treasurer Deb Murphy, Police Chief Ethan Walker and Brennan 
Gorman from Parmenter Law.

 

Discussion was had between council and Brennan Gorman regarding the new ESTA 
law and requirements for the Village to be compliant.

 

Motion made by Autum Drake seconded by Denise Kurdziel to move forward with 
frontloading ESTA hours for all employees treating the Village as a large employer, 
providing part time employees with a good faith estimate and written notification of 
anticipated hours, and full-time employees capped at 72 hours as required by law.

 

5 ayes, 0 nays, motion carried.

 

Meeting adjourned 7:59 PM.

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

 

 

Brandy Williams

 

Clerk



